
 
Dear LEDP Parents, 
 
 With the arrival of the warm and sunny weather, it is time 
to think about protecting your child(ren)’s skin with sunscreen.  
LEDP purchases Coppertone Waterbabies Sunscreen, SPF 50. 
We would be happy to apply it to your child(ren) each afternoon 
before heading outdoors.  If you are interested in having 
sunscreen applied to your child(ren), please sign the permission 
form below and return it to your child’s teachers.  If you prefer 
to have a different brand of sunscreen applied to your child(ren), 
feel free to bring in a labeled bottle of sunscreen along with 
written permission for the teachers to apply it.  If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  Thank you! 
 

The LEDP Staff 
 
 

_______________________________ 
 

I give my permission for the LEDP teachers to apply 
Coppertone Waterbabies, SPF 50 to my child(ren), 

______________. 
 
 

_____________ 
Signature   


